
SES.(Infant) 006/2014                                          Sarasas Ektra School  
                                            Infant Department 

13 February 2015 
 
Re Notification of class rearrangement for KG.2 and Yr.1 for the 2015 academic year  

To All parents of current KG.1 and KG.3 students 

 Sarasas Ektra Infant Department has a policy of rearranging KG.1 students before starting in KG.2, and 
KG.3 students before starting in Yr. 1 for the 2015 academic year. This is based on the rationale that students 
staying in the same class for too long will become over familiar with that same learning environment and rely 
too heavily on that class dynamic and their peer relations. It may also make them more resistant to change and 
less focused on academic achievement. 

 Rearranging students will stimulate them to develop themselves for learning in a new environment. 
Students will adapt themselves to build relationship with new friends and society. It will provide a chance for 
students to gain more experience in their early years. Students will learn to stay with others happily and learn       
to accept and exchange learning to each other. 

Therefore, the Infant Department will rearrange students before starting KG.2 and Yr.1 in the              
new academic year. We will concentrate on developing the learning process along with thinking skills to allow 
students to improve their learning ability as well as help students learn to adapt themselves for the new society 
in the future. 

For your acknowledgement and we appreciate your cooperation with our school endeavors. 

 

Sincerely yours 
 

 

 (Mrs. Paweenrat Boonsawat) 

            The Director of Infant Department 

 


